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BUFORD L. ROLIN ELECTED TRIBAL CHAIRMAN
 
POARCH BAND OF CREEK INDIANS RESERVATION, POARCH, ALABAMA – 
June 13, 2006 –Buford L. Rolin was elected as Tribal Chairman for the Poarch Band of 
Creek Indians at  its Tribal Council meeting on Monday, June 12, 2006. Mr. Rolin has 
served on the Tribal Council for more than forty years.  He has held the positions of 
Secretary and Vice Chairman during his tenure on the Tribal Council.  

At the time of his appointment to Tribal Chairman, Mr. Rolin was acting as interim 
Chairman due to the passing away of Tribal Chairman, Fred L. McGhee. Mr. Rolin was 
also employed for twenty-three years as Health Administrator for the Tribe; he resigned 
immediately to serve as Tribal Chairman.  

The following appointments were also made:
 
Vice Chairman – Stephanie Bryan, 1st Term
Secretary – Daniel McGhee, 2nd Term
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